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OFFICIAL RESPONSES TO VENDOR QUESTIONS 
RFA-2024-NHH-01-EMERG 

No. Question Answer 

1.  

Section 1, Purpose and Overview 

Will the selected Vendor(s) provide services 
only to patients at New Hampshire Hospital? 

Yes. The selected Vendor(s) will provide emergency and non-
emergency medical transportation services to the patients of New 
Hampshire Hospital. See Section 1, Purpose and Overview. 

2.  

Section 1, Purpose and Overview and 
Section 2, Statement of Work, Subsection 
2.1, Scope of Services, Paragraph 2.1.1., 
Subparagraph 2.1.1.2. 

Will selected Vendors be able to meet the 
requirements to provide non-emergency 
services if the Vendor only has sedans to use 
for transportation? 

No.  Non-emergency transportation services must be provided by 
wheelchair van or other vehicle that is approved by the Department. 
Applicants applying to provide non-emergency medical transportation 
services must have no less than one vehicle that is able to provide 
wheelchair transportation. See Section 1, Purpose and Overview and 
Section 2, Statement of Work, Subsection 2.1, Scope of Services, 
Paragraph 2.1.1., Subparagraph 2.1.1.2. 

 


